
Department of Public Works 
5151 Marsh Road 

Okemos, MI 48864 
517.853.4440 

dpw@meridian.mi.us 

November 16, 2021 

RE: Meridian Township Local Road Pavement Maintenance Program 

Dear Resident: 

As communicated previously, your street was scheduled for resurfacing in 2021. However, due to an overabundance 
of work in the construction industry this year, projects throughout the region took far longer than usual and resulted 
in numerous delays. This does not mean, however, that your street has been forgotten. Instead, in order to ensure a 
quality and long-lasting final product, the paving has been rescheduled for 2022. The streets listed below, including 
yours, will be the first streets done next spring. 

The start date for construction each year is entirely weather dependent, but for paving work this is typically 
sometime in April or May. We will be sending out an additional notification letter early next year, prior to the start 
of paving, once the work is scheduled. We will also continue posting construction updates, as they become available, 
to the Township website under the “Local Road Crushing and Milling” tab, located here:  

https://www.meridian.mi.us/government/township-projects 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused by the delay, and we truly appreciate your patience and 
understanding while we work to improve your neighborhood and our entire community. If you have any questions 
or concerns, either before or during the construction work, please do not hesitate to reach out to the Department of 
Public Works. Contact information is listed on the top of this page. 

Meridian Township Local Roads to be milled and resurfaced in spring 2022: 

Street From To Tentative Start Date 

Overglen Court Pine Hollow Dr. Cul-de-Sac SPRIN
G  2022 

Fenwick Court Mereford Ct. East End 

Mereford Court Cul-de-Sac Pine Hollow Dr. 

Pine Hollow Drive Whitehills Lake Dr. E. Saginaw St. (I-69BL)

https://www.meridian.mi.us/government/township-projects

